
 

Randwick stop maintenance works  

From Monday 4 to Friday 8 December 2023 

 

What we are doing 

Transdev Sydney, operator of Sydney’s light rail network, and our partner companies will be 

undertaking track maintenance activities near Randwick light rail stop. Work will take place each 

night between Monday 4 to Friday 8 December 2023, 2am to 4:30am.  

How this affects you 

Noise and traffic impact 

• Residents and retailers may hear noise associated with the night works. 

• Floodlights may be used during the work period but directed away from residential areas.  

• Workers may access the site before and after the works period to set-up and remove 

equipment.  

We understand these works can impact you and your neighbours and would like to thank you for 

your patience and cooperation in helping us ensure the safety of the community.  

The NSW Environment Protection Authority will be notified of these works.  

Contact us 

For enquires and feedback visit transportnsw.info  

From Monday 4 to Friday 8 December 2023, 2am to 4am, call 8286 6189. 

 

Scan the QR Code to receive updates on works on the Sydney Light Rail. 


